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Webinars: Employment law changes relating to 

mandatory vaccination requirements 
 

The Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment’s Employment NZ organisation has 

requested we share the following webinar invitation with members.  

 

Members are invited to a Zoom webinar about employment law changes relating to 

mandatory vaccination requirements for employees, under the COVID-19 Protection 

Framework (the traffic light system). 

 

Please register to attend one of the following webinars via the relevant link – each webinar 

covers the same content, so you will only need to register for one: 

 

Friday 17th Dec 2021, 10am-11am 

 

Monday 20th Dec 2021, 2pm-3pm 

 

Tuesday 11th Jan 2022, 2pm-3pm  

 

Friday 14th Jan 2022, 10am-11am  

  

 

https://govt.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f5dffcaf5a82c108fdc0cc824&id=fb2af91fc9&e=49afe2cde4
https://govt.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f5dffcaf5a82c108fdc0cc824&id=869cfdc2a9&e=49afe2cde4
https://govt.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f5dffcaf5a82c108fdc0cc824&id=0b5df7a553&e=49afe2cde4
https://govt.us17.list-manage.com/track/click?u=f5dffcaf5a82c108fdc0cc824&id=de28a4a120&e=49afe2cde4

